
 

 
 
 
 
 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2021-018 
 
 
Date:   Friday, April 23, 2021 
 
Time:  10:00 PM  
 
Subject: Taxiway Bravo Partial Closure 
 
 
Taxiway Bravo between taxilane Bravo-Four and taxilane Bravo-Seven will be closed on Friday evening, 
April 23, 2021, at 10:00 PM until 6:00 AM the following morning for painting of taxilane Bravo-Five 
surface markings. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
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 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 
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